
If you wish to express your views or suggestions please fee free to do so but I will need
responses back by **** otherwise I will assume that you have no particular preference for any
of the four options. After the *** I will collate the information received and will seek to agree a
proposal which is supported by residents, the Council and Barratts. I can be contacted at the
above email address or telephone number.

I look forward to hearing from you soon

Yours faithfully,

Jenny Watson

Horticulture and Amenities Officer

Parks and Open Spaces Tearn


